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To: All GSIA Members                                                                                   July 25, 2018 
 
Dear Member: 
 
GSIA/CIR/003/07/18:  
GOVERNING COUNCIL APPOINTS EXECUTIVES – 2018/2020 TERM 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Governing Council recently appointed new GSIA Executives for 
the 2018-2020 term. 
 
After several years of dedicated and exceptional service to the GSIA, Mr. Reginald France has 
decided that it is time to move on, giving opportunity for others to steer the affairs of the 
Association. You would recall the announcement which he made to this effect at this year’s Annual 
General Meeting. 
 
We are indeed grateful to Reggie for his dedication, exceptional and inspirational leadership over 
the years. Through his efforts the GSIA has become a key player in Ghana’s capital markets and his 
services will be missed.  
  
President 
Mr Emmanuel Alex Asiedu, from a position of Vice-President takes over the reigns as President of 
the GSIA and we are confident that he will continue to pursue the ideals of the Association while 
maintaining the integrity of the industry at large. 
  
Vice-President 
Mr. Winston Nelson Jr. is the new Vice president of GSIA. Winston has served as Treasurer of the 
Association since 2014 and we applaud him for his dedication to the Association and for keeping a 
keen eye on the bottom line, in particular. 
  
Treasurer 
Ms. Yvonne Oppong-Ayisi. Yvonne joined the Governing Council in 2016 as a representative for GSIA 
Service Providers. She has been very instrumental in ensuring an active engagement of the Custody 
group of GSIA on all matters of relevance for the group. 
  
We congratulate the newly elected officials and thank all Governing Council members for their 
volunteering role. 
 
Thank you  
Best regards, 

 
Executive Secretary 
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